

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS FCCT jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

14th March 2023

Dear parents and carers,



Red Nose Day Friday 17th March 2023

Further to our letter earlier this month about this year's Red Nose Day, the children in Year 6 are taking the lead on organising some fun activities for the children to get involved in this year.

As we would like children to wear something red or red nose related, we would ask for a suggested donation of £2.00 for non-uniform which will go towards the total money raised. Donations should be brought into school in a named envelope and handed to form teachers / key workers. Any class that usually have PE on a Friday should bring their PE kit into school to change into prior to their lesson.

There will also be popcorn and hot chocolate on sale at £2.00 per child during break time as well as lots of competitions during the day and this week such as a doodle competition; rock paper scissors tournament; beat the goalie; shoot a basketball goal; and a skipping contest; guess the number of sweets in a jar, and pin the red nose on the face, all to raise money for this important charity.

For families we suggest a maximum donation of £8.00.

Red noses are now on sale from the school office at £2.50 each. Children wishing to purchase a Red Nose should bring their money in a named envelope to the school office. Please note the disclaimer that red noses are not suitable for children under 7 years of age.

We really appreciate your support and hope that we will have lots of fun raising money for Red Nose Day.

Yours sincerely,

Year 6

